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REVISED DRAFT LETTER TO DOL ON
MARKET TIMING IN RETIREMENT PLANS
[16937] January 5, 2004 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 1-04 PENSION OPERATIONS
ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 1-04 RE: REVISED DRAFT LETTER TO DOL ON MARKET TIMING IN
RETIREMENT PLANS Attached for your review is a revised draft letter to the Department of
Labor on market timing in retirement plans. As we previously indicated,1 we plan to discuss
this draft during the conference call scheduled for Friday, January 9, at 2:00 pm (Eastern). If
you wish to participate in the conference call and have not yet responded, please complete
the attached response form and fax it to Brenda Turner at 202-326-5841. The call-in
number will be 800-779- 4594; the passcode will be 38794. Thomas T. Kim Associate
Counsel Attachments Attachment no. 1 (in .pdf format) 1 See Institute Memorandum No.
16931, to Pension Committee No. 48-03 and Pension Operations Advisory Committee No.
76-03, dated December 31, 2003.
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